
Unfortunately, the Murder Mystery Dinner Theatre evening, 

which was planned for Saturday, November 21st, 2020, has 

been postponed indefinitely. We hope that you will still be able 

to attend once we can safely hold the event. When we can 

securely conduct the fundraiser, our plan to purchase a 

wheelchair-adapted swing remains. 

 

If you would like to have your ticket reimbursed, or if you want 

to be put on the waiting list should tickets become available, 

please contact Rebecca Taylor at 819-826-3266 

extension 270 or rtaylor@waleshome.ca. Thank you 

for your understanding. 
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